
Fra: HPA [mailto:hpa@um.dk]  
Sendt: 3. juni 2016 15:13 
Emne: International High Level Trade Policy Conference, Eigtved's Pakhus, 22nd June 2016 
 
Dear trade policy stakeholder, 

 

 

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs is hosting an International High Level Trade Policy Conference in 

Eigtved’s Pakhus on 22nd June 2016. 

 

The programme can be found attached to this mail. 

 

You may now register your participation. Due to space considerations only two participants per 

organization will be allowed. 

 

 

 

Registration is done by sending an e-mail to hpastud@um.dk stating your name, position, 

organization, e-mail and mobile telephone number.  

 

Questions concerning registration can be e-mailed to the same e-mail address. 

 

The organizers reserve their right to refuse registration or admission to the conference venue 

without indicating the specific reason. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs 

The Trade Policy Department 

 
 

Erhvervs-, Vækst- og Eksportudvalget 2015-16
ERU Alm.del  Bilag 301
Offentligt
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